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Matthew V. Hairford 
President and Chair of the Operating Committee 
Matador Production Company 
5400 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1500 
Dallas, Texas 75240 
mha i 1f ord@matadorresou rces. com 

James D. Meier 
Vice President of Operations 
San Mateo Midstream 
5400 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1500 
Dallas, Texas 75240 
j111eier@sanmateomidstream.com 

RE: Compliance with OCD Rule 19.15.29 NMAC for the Unauthorized Release of Drilling 
Fluids During Pipeline Boring Activities in Section 9 of Township 24 South, Range 28 East, 
NMPM (Latitude 32.238874, Longitude -104.090332), Eddy County, New Mexico 

Messrs. Hairford and Meier, 

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) received preliminary notification on February 251
h from 

Vertex Resource Group, acting on your behalf, regarding a release of drilling fluid into the Black 
River at the location described above. Because the release affects a surface watercourse, it is 
considered to be a major release, and pursuant to 19.15.29.8 NMAC, Matador must take the 
following actions immediately: 

1. Stop the source of the release and limit access to the affected area as necessary to protect
human health and the environment;

2. Contain the released materials, prevent any further threat to public health and the
environment, and conduct regular monitoring to ensure that the released materials
remain effectively contained;
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